
Newsletter – School Cash Online 

 

 

Guilford County Schools is excited to announce that our schools 

can now accept online payments from parents through SchoolCash 

Online, available at https://Gcsnc.schoolcashonline.com. 

 

By minimizing cash and check payments at our schools, we can 

increase safety & security in the schools, allow staff to focus on 

students, and make life more convenient for teachers and parents: 

• Keep track of your child's school items and activity fees 

• Check your account history 

• View and print receipts 

• Pay for school fees with a simple click 

Please take 5 minutes to register at 

https://Gcsnc.schoolcashonline.com, so you will receive notifications 

https://gcsnc.schoolcashonline.com/
https://gcsnc.schoolcashonline.com/


of upcoming events and items involving your child, including: field 

trips, yearbooks, spirit wear, athletic fees, and more. Enjoy the 

convenience of making payments from the convenience of your 

phone, home or office. 

 

 


